Tushar

*

From: Daivisakti (dd) ACBSP (Vrindavana - IN) [Daivisakti. ACBSP@pamho.net]
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 12:51 PM

To: tushar.kalra@pureair.co.in

Subject: PIP

Dear Sir,

Hare Krishna!

This is to confirm that I purchased a PIP machine from your company for personal use in my
apartment. It has proved to be quite effective during the cold season when we are unable to
open the windows because of cold and smoke pollution. The machine successfully treats the
apartment air so that it always remains favorable despite difficult situations. I would
recommend it for anyone suffering during the winter season.

I hope this meets you in the best of health and Krishna consciousness.

Yours faithfully, Daivisaktidevi dasi



